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Flip for more Luseland CU news & updates inside including 
the New Building Progress & Legion Playground Donation ... 

 We invite everyone to stop in at the Credit Union from 11AM - 1PM to 
enjoy a burger and pop for just $4.00. Make sure to bring an extra loonie 
to get ice cream as well! Proceeds from the barbeque will be donated to 
the new swimming pool.  There will be a number of door prizes, so be 
sure to stop for lunch and enter your name in the draw box.  This year 
Clarence Obrigewitch is bringing his Traeger to cook the burgers, thanks 
Clarence! We look forward to seeing everyone there.

Annual Member Appreciation Barbeque

LUSELANDCU
N E W S L E T T E R

The Luseland Credit Union Member Appreciation 
Barbeque is planned for Friday, June 16.  

Congratulations 
2017 Grads

In May, Financial Service O�cer, Darren Enns and Loans O�cer, 
Jason Murray met with the graduation class of 2017 at the Luseland 
School to congratulate them on completing their high school.  They  
presented each graduate with an engraved portfolio and wished 

them well in all their future endeavors.  

Congratulations to the 2017 grads: 
Austin Bazylinski, Dana Cuthbert, Austin Fluney, Rylan Galbraith, 

Samira Haddon, Reighna Heintz, Deana Henning, Brooke Je�ries, Kelsi 
Mitzel, Jayden Olfert, Madison Phillips, Koby Reiber, Matthew Thrun, 

Evan Volk, Garrett Walford and Cassidy Zunti

UPDATE: Progress on our NEW Building
The new building is really beginning to take shape.  The 
windows and doors are in, the vault has been assembled 
and now the workers are busy working on the interior.  The 
exterior of the building will also be completed soon as the 
stone work and stucco are �nished.  We are looking 
forward to being in the new building in the fall.

Corey Hardcastle has generously donated two mounted photographs 
to be sold via silent auction to the highest bidder.  Lightning Storm – Big 
Stone Lake and Ice Ridge on Lac LaRonge Lake are on display at the 
Credit Union.  Stop in to view the photos and add your bid.  Deadline for 
the Silent Auction is July 2. This is a great way to add some fantastic 
artwork to your home while donating to an excellent cause!
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PERSONAL 
FINANCIAL
MGMT
The how to guide:

Track your �nances with safety and security
• Track spending, from monthly necessities to daily indulgences
• It’s safe and secure because it’s all within your online banking environment  
 that you already know and trust
• Your banking information stays with us
Create a budget that works for you
• It’s easy to create a budget that helps you achieve your goals
• We’ll start you off in the right direction with a budget based on your last five  
 months of transactions
Transactions are categorized automatically
• Your last five months of transactions are automatically categorized
• New transactions are automatically categorized and updated daily
• Automatic categorization saves you time (and makes it so easy to use)
• You can easily rename categories or create sub categories
• Create account groups so that transaction history and spending analysis for  
 related accounts can be viewed together
• Customers can change and/or exclude transaction categorization from 
  their spending analysis
See your full �nancial picture
• Add other financial information such as cars, home, loans, investments and  
 credit balances to get your full financial picture
• Link to outside accounts: bring transactions from thousands of financial 
  institutions across North America including banks, mortgage lenders,  
 credit unions and trading platforms into one place.

Have you downloaded our Mobile App yet?  Go to the app store on either 
your Apple® or Android™ device.  It’s FREE!  (Mobile data downloading and 
Internet charges may apply. Check with your mobile phone provider for details.)

DONATION 
to the Legion Park 
P l a y g r o u n d  

The Canada Day Committee has spear-
headed an upgrade to the playground 
equipment in the Legion Park. The 
Luseland Credit Union has purchased a 
Hex-shaped Climber at a cost of 
$5,436.00 as part of the upgrade; the 
committee hopes to have the equip-
ment in place in June. Thank you to the 
Canada Day Committee for taking this 
worthwhile project on with all of their 
other activities for this year.     

Country Blocks on your Debit Card
Travelling out of Canada? Everyone who travels needs to be 

aware of country blocks on your debit card! 
Due to the increased instances of debit card fraud, card transactions may be 
blocked in certain countries, including certain states in the US. Please notify 
us of any out of country travel plans, particularly if you are travelling to the 
US. We will make every effort to ensure you have no debit card issues while 
you are travelling.  Contact LCU at 306-372-4444 or 
luselandcufrontline@luselandcu.com

Reset PAC and Challenge Questions...
We now have a secure solution to a memory lapse!  If you have forgot-
ten your PAC (password) or an answer to a security question, you must 
�rst log in on a computer to access the reset feature. MemberDirect 
will prompt you to complete further personal information. Once you 
have correctly completed all the personal ID questions you will then 
be allowed to reset your PAC or Challenge Questions and it will be 
business as usual.
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